
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had another very busy week in Willow Class. The majority of the children attended the film night 

to watch ‘Boss Baby’, and they thoroughly enjoyed it. The children could not believe how dark it was by 

home time! Thank you for supporting this brilliant BSA event. 

We have started practising the songs for the Christmas production. We have lots of lines and dances to 

learn, but we are very excited that the festive season is almost upon us. Costumes requests will be sent 

home shortly. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Newns 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
 

Your child’s home learning this week is to find a 

poem that they really like! They need to write it out 

in their best handwriting and try to learn it by 

heart. Some children may wish to enter the Poetry 

Recital on Friday 24th November. 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 Wednesday 22nd November – Class trip to 

the National Space Centre. 

 Friday 24th November – Poetry Recital 

 Wednesday 29th November 2.00 pm - 

‘Journey through Maths’ parent information 

session.  

 Thursday 30th November – Flu Vaccinations 

 Friday 8th December – Acorn Christmas Play 

 Saturday 9th December – Christmas Capers 

 Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Play 

(afternoon and evening) 

 Thursday 14th December – Christmas Play 

(evening) 

 Monday 18th December – Christmas Carol 

Concert in church 

 Tuesday 19th December – Talent Show and 

end of term 

 Thursday 4thJanuary – Back to school.  

 

 
 

Curriculum News 
 

In English this week the children have been learning how to use the conjunction ‘and’. They have written 

‘sandwich sentences’ to help them to do this. The children write a sentence (the bread), then they write 

the conjunction ‘and’ (the ham) and then they write another sentence on bread to put on top of the ham! 

They had lots of fun writing sandwich sentences and came up with some very inventive ideas. In maths this 

week we have started to look at subtraction. We thought about subtraction stories, read subtraction 

calculations and then solved the calculations using counters to help. In computing we recapped how to log on 

by using Ctrl + Alt + Del and we started our planet powerpoints. The children know how to add a new slide to 

their presentations and how to put a title on each slide. Next week we will look at copying and pasting an 

image from the internet. Our new topic in science is Materials. On Tuesday we went on a materials hunt 

around the classroom looking for things made from plastic, wood, metal and glass! 

Friday 17th November 2017 

Notices 

Coats – The weather has now taken a turn and it is getting extrememly cold at playtimes. Can you please 

make sure that your child comes in a suitable coat. 

Christmas Capers - Donation boxes for the luxury hampers, the tombola and the teddy tombola are outside 

the classrooms and in the foyer. Anything you can contribute is greatly appreciated, thank you. 

 

 

Cursive Handwriting 

 

There is a website called ‘Letterjoin’ 

that you can access from home to help 

you help your child practise their 

cursive writing.  

You can access it by going 

to: www.letterjoin.co.uk 

Username: bourn_1 

Password: willow 
 



 

 
 

 

My week at Bourn School… 
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